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16th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Whole School Christmas Pantomime 
 
We are delighted to let you know that FoES have again organised our Christmas Pantomime and 
for Chaplins Entertainment to perform Cinderella to the whole school on Thursday 23rd November 
2023 at the Community Centre. 

 
The FoES are generously paying the whole cost of the pantomime for the children and the 
Community Centre has kindly agreed not to charge the school for the use of the Centre.  
 
The children will leave school at 1.10pm to walk to the Community Centre ready for the 
pantomime to start at 1.30pm.  The pantomime will finish at 3pm and we will walk back to school 
and release the children from the classrooms as usual. 
 
If any parents/carers are available to support the walk to and from the Community Centre, please 
speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs M Crowe 
Head Teacher 
 

 
 

Whole School Christmas Pantomime – Cinderella, Thursday 23rd November 2023 
 

 I give permission for my child ………………………………………………….... Class: …………………….. to 
attend this trip 

 
 

 Signed:  ………………………………..…………………………. Print Name: ……………………… 
 

 

Please return to school by MONDAY 20th November 2023 


